
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
September 9, 2025 
 
To: Rosedale-Rio Bravo Water Storage District Board of Directors 
 
Agenda Item: 7a 
 
From: Dan Bartel 
 
Re: Onyx Project Report 
 

This month we: 
• Continued operation of conveyance facilities. 
• Worked on fence projects. 
• Recorded that the USGS verified South Fork station on August 14. 
• Stream gaged Doyle Ranch for accretion calculations three times during the month. 
• Coordinated Project operations with KRI’s. 
• Redirected flows August 1-31. Net project water was 242 AF 
• Stream gaged at Doyle 5 times and Patterson 6 times to verify net project water. 
• Invoiced Audubon for January-June wheeling. 
• Confirmed contractor completed barn repairs. 
• Investigated options for stockwater well iron treatment services. 
• Discussed conservation easement options with Audubon. 

 
South Fork flows downstream of Bloomfield averaged 14 cfs plus calculated accretions of 1 cfs, for a 
total average flow of about 15 cfs.  
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